
From: celia goreham  
Sent: 06 July 2022 15:19 
To: Planning 
Subject: TPO 2022/2427/T 
 
re !05 Bartholomew Road . 
Bartholomew Estate do not support this application as they feel there is 
insufficient evidence to support the request to fell this plane tree. Plane trees 
have an important role in reducing pollution and we consider that more 
pollarding would be satisfactory . 
Celia Goreham on behalf of Bartholomew Estate and Kentish Town CAAC 
 
 
 


